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Title:  Proposed End-Stage Renal Disease Regulations and Responses to Questions 

Received Now Available 

Issue Date: 08/21/2018 

Run Length: 4 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  112 

Message: On June 13, 2018, the Department of Health and Social Services issued a public 

notice announcing proposed regulation changes to facility and facility-based 

Medicaid coverage and payment rates for end-stage renal disease. The public 

comment period for the proposed regulations closed on August 2, 2018. Responses 

to questions received during the public comment period and a link to the original 

public notice are both available at 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=190869.  
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